
  
 

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, 
DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES 

Dealt with on June 16, 2022 – SPC on Planning, Development and Community Services – Special Meeting 
City Council – June 27, 2022 
Files. CK. 750-4 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

Housing Continuum: The City of Saskatoon’s Current Role in 
Housing 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its special meeting held on June 16, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. Your Committee received a letter from Cameron Choquette, CEO, 
Saskatchewan Landlord Association. 
 
Your Committee also resolved that at the appropriate time the Administration report 

back about the risks of not having Innovating Housing Incentive funds in 2023 and 

options for a contribution to the Affordable Housing Reserve for capital in 2023 and a 

phased in and indexed operating contribution going forward for Affordable Housing 

work. 

 
Attachment 
1. June 13, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services 

2. June 16, 2022 letter from Cameron Choquette, CEO, Saskatchewan Landlord 
Association. 


